
9/11/23 

 

Good morning everyone, 

I am submitting this letter of intent to seek another term on the Fremont County Airport Advisory Board, 

and look forward to the bright future of our airport and all it has to offer Fremont County and the 

surrounding community. 

 

Best regards  

Lu Toxvard 

  

 


